



an Academy within Nexus MAT

Little Common Lane, Kimberworth, Rotherham, S61 2RA Tel: 01709 740074 Fax: 01709 553465

> abbeyschool@nexusmat.org www.abbeyschool.co www.nexusMAT.org Executive Headteacher: Mrs Luci Windle

Head of School: Mr Wayne Askham







INSPIRE...BELIEVE...ACHIEVE

To our #teamabbey families,

What a great start to the new term that we have had. The Engage Phase of your child's new learning has been a real success. This happens the first week of every half term to introduce new topics and learning.

Can we have a reminder about the four Corners of the curriculum?

Engage
Creating a memorable experience to hook children into their learning every half term. Allowing pupils to ask, talk, identifying, developing and take part
Develop
Allowing our pupils to delve deeper into the subject acquire new knowledge, practice, finding, following and explaining
Innovate
Through innovation projects allowing our children to Applying, building, reflecting, working reciprocally, taking on different roles and responsibilities
Express
Pupils are given a real-world purpose to their learning. To showcase an end product e.g. using a community space, book signing, carnival, film premier etcGiving pupils opportunity to perform, evaluate, reflect, share and celebrate

What are the plans for the Coronation Picnic and Colour Dash that were mentioned in the last letter?

On the 5th May 2023 we will be holding a Coronation Picnic and Sponsored Colour Dash.

To celebrate the Coronation of the King all pupils will be part of our Coronation Picnic. This will take place at lunchtime with pupils being invited to have this on the school field (Weather permitting). If you would like to send in a picnic blanket in with your child please do. The school catering team will be providing a picnic lunch for those having school meals. This will be a whole school event so both Horizon pupils and WAVEE pupil will be at the main site on this day.

Following on from the picnic we are excited about our "Sponsored Colour Dash" We are asking pupils to get sponsored from family members, friends and neighbours for the event to raise money for school funds. We have sent the link to the sponsor form but we will also be sending your child home with a paper copy.

For pupils wanting to take part in the Colour Dash event we will need to have parental consent to **opt into or out of the dash**. The link for the form for this can be accessed here https://forms.office.com/e/raGvijaf8P

We also ask that if your child is taking part that they bring in a change of clothes so that that they are not travelling home with the coloured powder on their person,

Information about the powder being used are available on request. This is a nontoxic, non-hazardous substance and used for the majority of Colour Runs up and down the country.

















